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May 10, 2021

Nehalem Telecommunications, Inc.
892 West Madison Avenue
Glenns Ferry, Idaho  83623

To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for the $436.38 donation we received from your organization.
Over the many years we have received this I have earmarked to help with 
improvements to our school and to pay for school-wide assemblies.  I am 
proud to say that with your annual donations, Nehalem Elementary now 
has the most amazing covered playground! I purchased a new-fangled 
merry go-round called a “10 Spin” with the Nehalem Telephone money. It 
is fast and fun and our students love it! 

We are grateful to be in a community that honors and supports education 
and students.  Your continued generosity and support are truly 
appreciated. Thank you for your donation!

Sincerely,

Kristi Woika
Principal

c:  Paul Erlebach, Superintendent


